Sandy Hook Water District

11/26/2024

7o whom it may concern,

Mr. Wilttam Delong completed his certification via a virtual training seminar on December 8&9
2021.  apologize, however his certificate was not in his file folder. His certificate shoutd be on file
with the PSC. If you have any questions regarding this, feel free to reach out to me.

Thank you,

Jessica Litton-AdKkins
General Manager

Sandy Hook Water District
Pho. 606-738-6282

Fax. 606-738-6292

shwaterdistrict@gmail.com
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